
Dear HMC Residents,  

This month the Hunt Heroes Foundation, in 
partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will be 
launching their third annual Hunt Little Heroes 
program. This program is aimed at highlighting the 
extraordinary military children who serve our 
communities in thoughtful and meaningful ways. If 
you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to 
make the community where they live a better place, 
please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little 
Hero. All applicants will receive a special 
commemorative coin and hero cape. Three 
outstanding children will be awarded a monetary gift 
along with the opportunity to have a matching award 

presented to the charity of their choice. Applications open March  15, 2022 
and run  through April 15, 2022. For more information,  please  visit 
huntheroesfoundation.org. As we usher out winter and welcome the 
warmer days of spring, I wish you and your family the very best.  

Sincerely, 

Brian Stann 
Hunt Military Communities 
President & Chief Executive Officer 

We Want to Hear 
From You.  

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey.  
https://mfan.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?
utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=
huntsurvey&utm_term=milfam&utm_content=marchnewsletter 
We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our 
communities. That’s why we collaborated with the Military Family 
Advisory Network (MFAN) to build a feedback loop so we can hear 
from you. As a resident, this feedback loop provides you the 
opportunity to share your housing experiences directly with MFAN, 
confidentially. MFAN will then share its findings regularly with 
leadership at Hunt Military Housing. 
We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can while 
stationed in our communities. Your voice matters to us.  
Don’t forget: bookmark the survey link so you can provide 
responses any time you need.  

Our President’s Monthly Message 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Have you thought about starting your 
own business? Would you like to earn up 
to $1200 for one weekend of work per 
month? Do you enjoy working with 
children? Become a Family Child Care 
Provider… 
The 45th Force Support Squadron has a 
Community Child Care Coordinator to 
help you get started! Call Amy Doolittle, 
Community Child Care Coordinator, at 

321-494-2233 to learn more. * Unlicensed Family Child Care (FCC) 
Homes Are Not Authorized in Military Housing Communities  
Air Force requires any individuals caring for other families’ children 
for a total of more than 10 hours a week on a regular basis to be 
licensed to provide child care.  
The second Wednesday of each month at 6:00pm, a Family Child 
Care (FCC)  Virtual Informational Chat on becoming an FCC  
Provider will be held - Zoom Link 160 182 0469 

Events & Dates to Remember 

Facebook Contests:  See online posts for more details & 
prize information! *Current Residents Only* 

March 1-14th: March Madness is almost here—Are you ready? 
Email us at PatrickLeasing@HuntCompanies.com for a bracket to 
complete and submit before the games begin. We will be tracking 
your bracket during March Madness and the person who is the 
closest to the results will win! Brackets must be turned in by the 
end of day on March 14th in order to be eligible. Winner will 
receive a gift card after the tournament ends on April 4th. Good 
luck and choose wisely!  

March 14-18th: Find the Leprechaun! Take a look around your 
neighborhood starting on Monday, March 14th for the little 
leprechaun visiting your area! Each day a visitor will be stopping by 
one of our neighborhoods—when you spot him, stop and take a 
selfie with him and email it to 
PatrickLeasing@HuntCompanies.com with your contact 
information. The first person to find him and submit their photo 
each day will win a golden treat! Our guest leprechaun will be in 
the area through Friday, March 18th, so keep an eye out for the 
end of the rainbow! *One neighborhood will be visited each day, 
so be sure to stay on he lookout!* 

March 1-31: Going Green Initiative!  We want to hear from you—
What do you do in your home to make your life greener? Share 
your tips & tricks with us on Facebook or email us at 
PatrickLeasing@HuntCompanies.com. We want to see how you 
are going green and get some new ideas. The most creative tip will 
win a special prize! We can’t wait to see your ideas and share your 
tips next Month for Earth Day!  

Community Spotlight 

 Maintenance Tip of the Month…. 
Have you checked your sinks and faucets for drips recently? What about 

your toilet running? Letting these things go unreported can cause higher 

than normal water usage, so please be sure to submit a work order  

with us for any concerns.  

Do you have any bulk trash that you need to get rid of? Bulk trash picks 

up each Thursday and items can go out as ear ly as Wednesday at 

1700 for pick up the following day!  

Sea Turtle Nesting Season is almost here—are your porch lights ready? 

Please be sure that your amber lights are working and submit a work order 

for new lights if needed.  Lights Out starts May 1st through November 1st.  
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